
From: Frieda Gough
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Feb 28 hearing
Date: Monday, February 27, 2023 5:49:51 PM

WARNING: If you believe this message may be malicious use the Phish Alert Button to report it or forward the
message to Email.Security@ventura.org.

I am a 20 year resident.

I think it's a very bad idea to drill oil wells near the school  children.

Please deny these oil companies their so-called rights.

Katharine Pond
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